
What a beautiful start to the term and year it has been at St. Augustine’s! Our open morning last Saturday was crisp
and sunny, with sausages on the forest school fire and pots of tea and toast in the hall. I was so proud of how warm
and inviting our school looked and felt to visitors and how happy everyone was to attend. Thank you to everyone who
came along, in particular all of the staff that came in on Saturday to share our lovely school with the community. 
 
The official launch of the Jubilee Year in school is next Friday 24th January and we are excitedly getting ready to open
the door of HOPE to our pupils. There are live streams happening across our Trust and the Country for the children to
gain a real sense of the Global importance of this year and how we can lead the way here at St. Augustine’s in
celebrating this momentous occasion. I myself will only ever experience a Jubilee year once as an education leader
and I’m determined that we will make our mark as a school, showing commitment, faith and hope in all that we plan to
do - from pledges to pilgrimages, individual actions to united celebrations, it will be a wonderful year to remember.
 
In school this week I have seen lots of wonderful and inspiring learning happening in classrooms, Flossie has visited
each year group, Year 5 have started their full term of swimming lessons, and our Inspire+ Bronze Young
Ambassadors have all been to St. Gilbert’s Primary School for training. The Conversation Stamford have visited twice
to work with groups of children on their opinions of smart phones, apps and the link to their wellbeing; the ladies from
The Conversation were so impressed with our young people and said that their engagement and insight was
outstanding. Today, Inspire+ came in to school to lead a First Aid training session in Year 6 - another way of helping
our oldest year group on their way to independence. 
 
Mrs Lucy Wright, our chaplain, has started to work with Willow class on their Faith in Action project for the term - as
ever, our pupils continue to shine with Jesus’ message of hope and service, choosing to plan 
an event for a local special school as they would like to engage with children with additional 
needs.  
 
As we move into the weekend, I would recommend that you have a look on the CAFOD 
website at the excellent Jubilee Year resources, so that you can continue to promote 
and discuss the key themes and messages at home. 

I wish you a very happy weekend; things don’t feel quite as freezing cold at the 
moment, so I myself am looking forward to the promise of Spring with hope in 
my heart as I look for the first snowdrops poking through!

Mrs Cox

A MESSAGE FROM MRS COX
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LET ALL THAT YOU DO BE DONE in love
1 CORINTHIANS 16:14
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

REFLECTION
In last week9s parish newsletter,  Canon Peter wrote: 

 
8The Liturgy last weekend revealed the mystery of God9s plan4that in Jesus al l

peoples, symbol ized by the Magi,  have been made coheirs to the blessings promised
to Israel.  This weekend, we9re shown how we claim our inheri tance.

Jesus doesn9t  submit to John9s baptism as a sinner in need of puri f icat ion. He
humbles Himself  to pass through Jordan9s waters in order to lead a new exodus4

opening up the promised land of heaven so that al l  peoples can hear the words
pronounced over Jesus in the Gospel,  words once reserved only for Israel and i ts

king: that each of us is a beloved son or daughter of God.

Jesus is the chosen servant Isaiah prophesies in this weekend9s First Reading,
anointed with the Spir i t  to make things r ight and just on earth. God puts His Spir i t

upon Jesus to make Him a covenant of the people, the l iberator of capt ives, the l ight
to the nat ions. Jesus is the One long expected in Israel,  the Messiah, "anointed.. .  with

the Holy Spir i t  and power.= The word 8Messiah9 means <one anointed= with God9s
Spir i t .  King David was <the anointed of the God of Jacob= (cf.  2 Samuel 23:1317;
Psalm 18:51; 132:10, 17). The prophets taught Israel to await  a royal offshoot of

David, upon whom the Spir i t  would rest (cf .  Isaiah 11:132; Daniel  9:25).

That9s why the crowds are so anxious at the start  of the Gospel this weekend. But i t
isn9 t  John they9re looking for.  God confirms with His own voice what the angel

earl ier told Mary: Jesus is the Son of the Most High, come to claim the throne of
David forever. In the Baptism that He brings, the voice of God wi l l  hover 

over the waters. He has sanct i f ied the waters, made them a passageway to 
heal ing andfreedom4a fountain of new bir th and everlast ing l i fe for al l .

Please cl ick here to read more newsletters from our 
Cathol ic Parish of Stamford, Saint Mary and 

Saint August ine 

Many happy returns to our St.
Augustine9s children who are
celebrating their birthday during
the next few days! 

Olivia in Acacia Class is 9 today,
and Alice in Juniper Class is 11
tomorrow! Leo in Willow Class
turns 10 on Monday, and Delilah in
Sycamore Class will be 7 on
Thursday!

We all wish you a very happy
birthday! 

We kindly ask parents to arrange routine
dental and medical appointments outside of 
school hours wherever possible. This helps to 
minimise disruptions to children9s learning and ensures
they can make the most of their time in school. 
Thank you for your support. 

SCHOOL COUNCIL
AND GREEN TEAM
School Council will meet
after school on Monday
20th January, and Green
Team will meet after school
on Monday 
27th January. 

LET US PRAY
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Dear Jesus, I am grateful for my
friends and family, for my teachers
and my helpers, and the joy they
bring to me. Help me to appreciate
the blessings of each day, like the
love I9 m shown by others and the
care that comes my way. We know
because you showed us, with a few
small loaves and fishes, to give
thanks and share the gifts God gives,
and live the way he wishes. A smile,
kind word, shared laughter; a hug
and helping hand: for these things I
am grateful as they help me
understand to appreciate each other
is the best way we can say 'thank
you, God our Father, for loving us
this way.' Amen. 

Amen.

POLITE REMINDER

https://www.catholicstamford.com/newsletter-archive


Congratulations to all of the recipients of this
week’s Virtue Certificates: 

Cedar Class - Stanley - Love of Learning &
Determination

Sycamore Class - Rocky -Love of Neighbour & Self
Control

Acacia Class - Rupert - Love of Learning &
Determination

Willow Class - Freddie - Love of Learning &
Determination

Juniper Class - Elliott - Love of Learning &
Determination

Well done to you all! 
 We are all very proud of you. 
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VIRTUES CERTIFICATES

Cedar Class - Sam

Sycamore Class - Derry

Acacia Class - River

Willow Class - Jake

Juniper Class - Tommy

TEA WITH MRS C!

ACACIA SUPERSTARS! LITTLE STARS!
We have all had so much fun in Little Stars Wraparound Care this
week! 
- Miss Fiona

Well done to Logan, Olivia, Talitha and Lucy for representing our
school in the Maths Challenge at Laxton Junior School in Oundle
last week! Mrs Worrick and Miss Smalley were so proud of your
determination and love of learning. 



Next week9s word is 8Discipleship9

Discipleship is about fol lowing Jesus
and l iv ing your l i fe according to his
teachings. I t  is a l i felong journey of
learning and growing in fai th. As
disciples, we are cal led to grow in our
relat ionship with God, to l ive out our
fai th in the world, and to serve others. 

Think of someone in need in your
community who you 
can help and support 
this week.

ATTENDANCE
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Our whole school attendance this week was 97.15%

Our attendance by class is as follows:
Cedar - 99.38%
Sycamore - 95.88%
Acacia - 96.89%
Willow - 96.3%
Juniper - 97.78%

Being around teachers and friends in a school
environment is the best way for pupils to learn and
reach their potential. Time in school also keeps
children safe and provides access to extra-curricular
opportunities and pastoral care. 
For more information, please visit the gov.uk 
website here,

EXTRA-ORDO-NARY 
'WORD OF THE WEEK' 

Guide - Outsmart Online Ads and Traps

Better Internet for Kids (BIK) have put together a really useful guide in
relation to games, ads and scams. 

This guide will give you some useful tips and hopefully some ideas on
what to talk about with your child to keep them safe online. 

Click on the image below to read the guide. 

ONLINE SAFETY TIPS

INSPIRE+ FIRST AID
Paige from Inspire+ spent time with our Year 6 Juniper
Class today and did some First Aid training with them as
part of their 8Personal Development9 and wider skills. The
children had a great time learning some new skills! 

https://better-internet-for-kids.europa.eu/sites/default/files/AdWiseOnline/AdWiseOnline%20Guide_Outsmart%20online%20ads%20and%20traps_EN.pdf
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2023/05/18/school-attendance-important-risks-missing-day/
https://better-internet-for-kids.europa.eu/en


THE WEEK

L U C Y  M I L O J E V I C

Writer of 

Congratulations to Lucy in Year 4 Acacia Class... you
are our Writer of the Week! 

Lucy wrote a winter poem, using the Ice Palace book as
stimulus. Mrs Worrick is so proud of you, Lucy, and
your handwriting is beautiful!

Well done, Lucy, on your brilliant work.
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INSET DAY FIRST DAY OF LENT
TERM!

COMMUNITY OPEN DAY
EVENT AT SCHOOL
10.30AM-12.30PM

JUBILEE YEAR OF HOPE 
OPENS FOR SCHOOLS

MINDSPACE AND ART POP-UP EVENTS



https://www.lincspcf.org.uk/Survey2025/Survey_Home.php


STAMFORD CYBERWISE CAMPAIGN: 
THE CONVERSATION, STAMFORD

Click here to join
Click here to join

Zoom Webinar:
Zoom Webinar:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6857907467?omn=89847178724
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6857907467?omn=86886950841

